
From: gmbdrivers.org]  
Sent: 17 May 2018 08:03 
To: Mann Stephen 
Cc:  
Subject: Fraudulent PHV 
 
Hi Stephen 
 

. 
Can I also suggest that teams of Compliance pay a visit to the upper levels of arrival short-term car parks at Heathrow where they are often 
German Registered vehicles who appear to be illegally working flights coming in from Middle Eastern Countries, I have many photos of them 
working in the Knightsbridge and Kensington areas of London  
 
 
 
 
Regards 
 

  
Gmb Professional Drivers Branch G56 
 
gmbdrivers.org 
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